Hooksett Sewer Commission August 16, 2022 Workshop Minutes

The workshop started at 10:00am and went until 12:00pm. Present were Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Richard Bairam, Commissioner Robert Duhaime and Assistant Superintendent John Clark.

Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Richard Bairam and Commissioner Robert Duhaime took time to look over Assistant Superintendent John Clarks report. Superintendent Ken Conaty is on vacation.

The Hooksett Sewer commissioners and Assistant Superintendent John Clark took time tour the upgrades being done at the Wastewater Treatment Plant.

Respectfully Submitted,

Richard Bairam Clerk HOOKSETT WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY

DATE RECEIVED 9-632

INITIAL

©OMMENTS